
 BLUE AND GRAY RIFLE AND PISTOL CLUB - HUNTSVILLE, ALA. 

                                   February 2014 Bulletin 

 

Bulletin Editor and Club President:  James L. Moses, 256 534-7968 

Club Treasurer:  Ken Miholits 256 582 7444, kemordnance@knology.net 

Junior Club Coordinator:  Richard Peters 256 881 4859 

FFL Chairman:  Brian Hunter, 256 837-6474 

Range Maintenance Coordinator:   David Howard  at range.bgrpc@gmail.com 

Club Website:  http://www. bgrpc.org 

Executive Committee Meeting:  The February meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on February 18th at 

Greenbriar Restaurant.  This is the OLD Greenbriar restaurant about 2 miles north of I-565 exit #3.  Those 

planning to have a meal should be there by 6:00.   

Feb/Mar Shooting Events:  
 Feb.   1  Retro Match    Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 Feb.   8  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 Feb. 15  Precision High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 Feb. 15  High Power Match   AEDC Range            8:00 a.m. 

 Feb. 16   3x600 yd Match   AEDC Range            8:00 a.m. 

 Feb. 23  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 Mar.  1  100 Yd High Power   Blue & Gray Range           9:00a.m. 

 Mar.  8  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range       a.m. 

 Mar.  8  Smallbore Prone   Blue & Gray Range          8:30 a.m. 

 Mar. 15   Precision High Power   Blue & Gray Range          9:00 a.m. 

 Mar. 22  Pot Shots    Blue & Gray Range                  a.m. 

 Mar. 23  3x600 Match    AEDC Range            8:00 a.m. 

 Mar. 29  High Power (200&300?)  AEDC Range            8:00 a.m. 

 Mar. 30  1000 yards    AEDC Range            9:00 a.m. 

 

Annual Meeting:  The annual meeting of the Blue & Gray R&P Club was held at the Fraternal Order of Eagles 

hall on January 21st 2014. 

Officers for 2014:  President - James Moses   Vice President - David McAlister 

         Secretary - Richard Peters  Treasurer: - Ken Miholits 

Advisory Committee – Norm Robinson - term expires in 2017 Bobby Clarke    - term expires in 2015 

     Rex Mills          - term expires in 2016 

Action Taken:  It was decided to end our bulk mailing with the Post Office.  The members are happy with the e-

mail bulletins.  Those w/o internet or prefer a hardcopy of the bulletin will CONTINUE to receive a hardcopy. 

CLUB PRESIDENT PARANORIA:  David Howard is the one that puts the e-mail bulletin out.  If anyone is 

interested in being a back-up to David in this job, contact David at range.bgrpc@gmail.com. 

 

Range Lock Change:  It is planned to change the combination on the range locks in March.  Those planning to 

renew should do so prior to March. 

 

For Sale:  CLEANING OUT THE SHOP! 3 bags of new Winchester .223 brass (100pcs) $25 ea - 4 boxes of 

Czech 7.65x54mm FMJ 20rds per box $7.50 ea - 2 boxes of Norma 7.65x54mm SP 20rds per box $12 ea - 2 

bricks (1000ct) #210 Federal Large Rifle primers $30 ea - 3 boxes (50rds) Federal .380 American Eagle $15 ea 

- 10 M1 clips (8rds ea) .30-06 $4.50ea or $40.00 for all - Head stamp "FA58 Match" - Ciener "Platinum Cup" 

.22 conversion for 1911. Blued with adjustable sights $165 - Reloading dies .30 Carbine, .257 Roberts, 9mm 

Luger, .40S&W $12.50 ea Used, but not abused .      Glenn Beiter 256-582-9638 


